
6th April 2020 

OMNIGON STATEMENT TO COVID-19 

Omnigon wishes to provide clarity on our ability as a company to supply 

stoma appliance products during the global COVID-19 pandemic. At this 

time, the pandemic is not impacting our ability to supply our stoma 

appliance products to customers in Australia and New Zealand. We would 

therefore encourage all customers to continue to order regular supply 

quantities. 

We would also like to reassure you, Omnigon is following the recommended 

guidelines and taking all the appropriate measures to ensure our 

customers, our employees and our operations are cared for during this 

difficult time. We continue to monitor the situation closely and will comply 

with the guidance provided by the World Health Organization as well as 

Australian and New Zealand respective health authorities. 

Again, Omnigon would like to assure the ostomy community that we 

have sufficient supplies stock and do not foresee any issues or concerns with 

being able to provide products needed during the COVID-19 outbreak.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our 

Omnigon Customer Service team by phone at 1800 819 274 (AU) or 0800 

440 027 (NZ) or by email at info@omnigon.com.au. 




